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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Warren County Detectives Investigating Bank Robbery 
 

February 9, 2017 
6:15 p.m. 

 
Detectives from the Warren County Sheriff’s Office are currently investigating a bank robbery. 
On Thursday, February 9, 2017, at 2:43 p.m., a male suspect entered the New Horizons Credit 
Union located at 209 East Forest, in South Lebanon. The suspect, wearing a dark hoodie and ski 
mask, rushed to a window and demanded cash from the teller. After getting a large amount of 
cash and concealing it in a bag, he fled and escaped on foot.  
 
The suspect is described as a white male, 6’2”, with a thin build and blue eyes. This incident is 
still under investigation by the Warren County Sheriff’s Office, and anyone with information 
about this case is urged to contact Lieutenant John Faine at 513-695-1522. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


